
From: Dave C. Luther <dluther@maxonlift.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2020 12:20 PM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov>; 'leslie martin' <ladamsmartin@aol.com> 
Subject: Thurston Woods Homeowners Assoc / Pennichuck complaint  
 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Hello New Hampshire Public Utilities Commission Team, 
 
I am writing as a customer of Pennichuck who just recently increased the cost of our water in our 
subdivision for the third consecutive year and this time with an increase of 21%.   I am also the President 
of our community association (Thurston Woods Homeowners Association)  and I have received 
complaints from the majority our community.    
 
Will there be a hearing with Pennichuck regarding this increase?   
 
If so, can you communicate so that we can attend?  
 
 

Be safe and stay healthy! 
 
Dave Luther, District Sales Manager-Northeast 
Phone- 603-340-7453 
Fax- 603-941-4875 
email- dluther@maxonlift.com 
 

 
 
CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: 
This e-mail contains information that is privileged and confidential and subject to legal restrictions and penalties 
regarding its unauthorized disclosure or other use.  You are prohibited from copying, distributing or otherwise 
using this information if you are not the intended recipient.  If you have received this e-mail in error, please notify 
us immediately by return e-mail and delete this e-mail and all attachments from your system.   Thank You!  
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